



# TMHA Meeting Minutes

Location: White Building, Tweed, ON

Date: Thursday, November 27, 2025

---

## Attendance

Teri Woods	Haillie Broek	Catie Gordon
Amanda Mousseau	Sadie Stewart	Jeff Newman via phone
Ryan Broek	John Salmon	
Veronica Keller	Melissa Beers	

---

## Approval of Minutes

- Sadie Stewart and Veronica Keller

---

## Action Items

- **Corporation Info.:** Jeff
- **Storage Room Issues:** Catie to send Haillie Jay's number (Sadie did so during meeting)
- **Bsens Night:** Still waiting on CH, they were to talk about it at their meeting and just waiting to see if they will join. March 7<sup>th</sup>, 2025 – Haillie to talk about chuck a puck for upcoming year
- **Christmas Parade:** U8 doing parade
- **Meeting with CH:** consensus doing well so far, few things we learned, Catie and James going to talk to Todd about A centres, feeling with in memberships – feeling seems good, maybe spring tryouts and fall for the U9, U18 and U21, get coaches out in about January, poll for google form limit to kids name so no extra voting, coaching selection having tweed and Madoc people, move ahead
- **OMHA/OHF Team Refund:** done and input for all next season too, do we declare a U16 – consensus yes

---

## Financials

- **Main:** \$120,830.90 , **Fundraising:** \$1,195.00
- **Updates:** \$11,051.40 ice bill paid, goalie clinic, a couple refunds, power skating, refs paid, sponsorships in, receipts up to date with sponsorship stuff, U8 Bsens tourney to be refunded

---

## Registrar

- **Updates on Rosters:** All good, just some changes with U13, send email to Todd about who may expire - Melissa
- **Outstanding Accounts:** \$4000.00 out standing, Jeff on them now, do we keep them off the ice?
- **Goalie Clinic/Power Skating:** doing good

---

## Centre Contact/Leo Coordinator

- **OMHA – Rep:** team fees were due – if hosting any tournaments the rules need to be handed into Todd ahead of time (2 weeks in advance), Todd is to be going out to some tournaments, if there are any suspensions that happen in the tournaments they are to be report on a suspension list that can be accessed on the portal – do we keep A centre tryouts separate from B centres, everyone pretty clear they wanted this to stay separate – Mention in regard to U18/U21 tryouts, these should be in the fall because of Junior C teams – again mentioned that the only suspensions that need to be reported are ones that are incurred during a tournament – Match penalties: Todd gets 2 weeks to review these, do

---

not ask for update during this time, pout player down for 1 of 7 to begin with and it can be adjusted after, there is no appeals or question a derogatory slang penalty, it is 7 games straight up – U9MD end of year tournament not scheduled yet – Next Meeting December 10, 2025 in Stirling at 7pm

- **OMHA – LL:** U18LL if there is a 5 goal spread they do non stopped time in the third period, if it gets within three goals they will go back to stopped time, jamborees getting sorted, U9LL is still waiting for their jamboree, the run time may be all local league but for now just U18

---

#### **Ice Scheduler**

- Looking good, more scheduling meetings coming up

---

#### **Fundraising**

- **Halenda's:** Haillie picking up pepperettes on Friday and then we will start the pepperettes
- **Dance:** in limbo, pavilion or Ivanhoe and band, early springish
- **Raffle Tickets:** done and hand them in and pull on December 5th
- **Oil Kings 50/50:** December 7<sup>th</sup> – Haillie and December 28<sup>th</sup> - Veronica
- **Sponsorships:** use stand GLI Promotions, make the poster board, Jeff to bring stand in

---

#### **Social Media**

- **Last call for sponsorships** – Teri to post and then they make sign and give list to Catie to put on website
- Raffle tickets due Friday November 28, 2025

---

#### **New/Other Business**

- **Tweed Festival of Trees:** doing tree on weekend and it will be dropped to them on December 2nd
- Catie resigned as secretary and asked to be centre contact, put to a vote - all in favour for vote
- Veronica Keller stated she would be secretary, put to a vote - all in favour for vote

---

#### **Next Meeting**

- January 8, 2026 @ 7pm at the White Building